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May 2018

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Transition Day Thursday 5​th​ July 2018 
 
I am pleased to invite your child to our Transition Day. The day will give your child the opportunity to learn 
about The Parker Academy and get to know some of the other students attending from September. During 
the day they will experience a variety of different subjects. 
 
The day will begin at 8:45am and conclude at 3:10pm.  Children will need a packed lunch, plenty to drink 
and snacks, along with basic stationery items (i.e. pens and pencils).  Your child should also wear clothing 
suitable for physical activity.  
 
Our students will be waiting outside the Academy, on the morning, where they will be ready to escort the 
children inside the building. Student envoys will also escort the students to the front of the Academy to be 
collected at the end of the day.  
 
Scallywagz, our uniform suppliers are asking parents to bring their children in for a fitting by 7​th​ July to order 
the uniform. A £15 deposit is payable with full payment required on collection of order.  From 1​st​ April 
Scallywagz offer a payment plan so that you can spread the cost of your child’s uniform with affordable 
weekly/monthly payments.  

We look forward to welcoming your son/daughter to our Academy and sincerely hope that they can join us 
for the Transition Day. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D Latham 
Head of Transition and Year 6/7 
 ​✂________________________________________________________________ 

Transition Day 5​Th ​July 2018 – The Parker E-ACT Academy 
 
I would like ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
From _____________________________________________________    to attend the above event. 
 
Any medical issues (please provide details:_____________________________________________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer______________________________     Date __________________________ 

 
Please return to your School’s Main Reception 

 
Ashby Road, Daventry, Northamptonshire NN11 0QF 


